
 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas fair  - Thank you to all of the families who supported our fair last Friday. It was a lovely afternoon. Well done to the prize win-

ners. We raised a total of £440. The money will go towards the various events across the year that our Friends PTFA support including the 

theatre visits -the first of which took place today. These extra events wouldn’t be possible without these events. The staff and children at 

the school appreciate the hard work that goes into making them happen. Thank you to everyone who helped in anyway by providing 

items or making cakes or coming along and buying. A special thank you Rebecca Wingate, Amy O’Leary and the rest of the helpers who 

set up, ran a stall or helped clear up. A thank you also to Fr Christmas for coming along to see the children and hand out presents.  

 

Thank you - We’ve had a fantastic final week of term! It was great to see you all at our nativity performances. The children did a fantastic 

job at telling the nativity story. It’s also great to see them enjoying the opportunity to perform in front of an audience. My thanks again to 

the staff for the effort they put into the nativity play being a success. Your generous donations as you left the church total £226.61. This is 

a great start to the fundraising total that we need to reach for Chestnut Tree House this year.  

Outdoor Learning - Year 3 will have their outdoor learning sessions after Christmas. Due to other events taking place these will be on a 

mixture of Wednesdays and Thursdays, so do keep an eye on the diary each week so that the children remember to bring the appropriate 

clothing. They need to bring warm clothes to change into - long trousers and a long sleeve top. They will need a waterproof coat and 

boots or trainers that can get muddy. They work outside for the afternoon in most weathers - making use of the gazebo when it’s very 

wet. The dates are: Wednesday 10th, 24th, 31st January and Friday 19th Jan, 9th Feb.  

 

Internet safety. Christmas is often a time for new technology and games consoles. Navigating how to keep your children safe online in a 

rapidly changing technological world can be a minefield. A website like https://www.internetmatters.org/ can be a good place for advice. 

Sent with the Blue letter this week are “online safety tips for parent “guides. One for 0-5 year olds, One for 6-10 year olds, One for 11-13 

year olds. 

 

The Three Billy Goats Gruff - Squirrel Class had a fantastic time at the Minerva 

Theatre this morning. Thank you to the ‘Friends PTFA’ for paying for the coach 

and the tickets. For some children it was their first experience of live theatre. It 

was a 

delight 

for the 

adults 

on the trip to see their faces as they experienced the singing and 

dancing. A favourite part seemed  to be watching the troll being 

turned to 

stone!!  

 

 

 

 

Finally, all at the Staff at Boxgrove 

would like to wish you a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

We look forward to seeing you and 

the children in January. Term starts 

for the children on Wednesday 3rd 

January.  

 

The Blue Letter: 15th December 2023  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday  

1st January  
New Year’s Day  

Tuesday 2nd January INSET Day  

Wednesday 3rd January  
Term starts 
Fox Class PE 

Thursday 4th January 
Owl Class PE 

Squirrel Class PE 

Friday 5th January Owl Class PE 

Please can you check your child’s uniform - 

some children are missing named items of 

clothing - it might have gone home with the 

wrong child accidently!  
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